
January 8, 1996. Reginal Rudolph and Greg Staudinger took the Oath of Office 
as Councilman. Others present were: Bernie W. Finnicum, Gordon Oelkers, 
James Baldwin, Steve Moore and Raedelle Aspenlieder. Absent: Greg Hennessy. 
Guest: Ken Forbregd. 

The December 4, 1995 minutes were approved. 
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Library Heat. Steve will get the different options and costs for additional heat 
in the library for the February meeting. Council is interested in the efficiency 
rate also. 

Water Treatment Plant Road. Miles Knudsen talked to Mayor Baldwin about the 
possibility of running an irrigation pivot over the road to the water treatment 
plant. The town has an easement for the road. Miles said if the easement 
won't allow him to run the pivot over the road, then he would like to move the 
road. Miles also thought the town was to tear the old reservoirs out when no 
longer in use. He said if the town wasn't going to, with council permission, 
he would. It was suggested that we get a map of this area from the SCS so we 
can see the boundaries. 

Council discussed employee time sheets and the need to fill them out on a daily 
basis. 

Recycling. Ken Forbregd discussed the possibility of placing a recycling trailer 
behind Hometown Market and The Other Place. The company of out of Sidney and 
affiliated with Turtle Lake, ND. The semi trailer has seperate recycle bins 
and you need to enter the trailer to dispose of those items. Council doesn't 
have a problem with this, but if there is a mess, it will have to go. 

Skating Rink. Raedelle talked to the council about the possibility of a skating 
rink on the upper pool park. Problem here is the underground sprinkler system. 
Council suggested Raedelle go to the school board. 

Water Bill. Candy Jemtrud complained about her water bill 11-30-95. Water 
usage was 24,000 gal. and she said that there were no leaks and the toilets 
did not run. Usage the month prior was 3,000 gal. and usage the following month 
was back to normal 4,000 gal. Steve said he thought they were having sewer 
trouble and that the sewer had froze up. Council said water had to be running 
for the sewer to freeze up. Council also agreed that the water meter will not 
turn unless water goes through it. She will have to pay the bill. 

GJV's. General journal vouchers #146 & 147 were approved and signed. 

Rural Water. Gordon Oelkers made a motion to approve of Raedelle attending the 
Rural Water Conference in Great Falls, February 14 - 16. Bernie W. Finnicum 
seconded the motion. All voted in favor of the motion. MOTION CARRIED. 
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Dec. 2, 1996 cont. 

Special Funds: 
Finnicum's 
Betty Schroeder 
Roos. Co. Sheriff Dept. 
Franz Const. Inc. 
Team Lab Chem. Corp. 
Farm Plan 
Miller Oil Co. 
Bob Jasper 
MDU 

TOTAL 

72.26 
75.00 

916.66 
4576.00 
211.46 

17.16 
67.40 
45.50 

1046.93 
$7,028.37 

Meeting adjourned at 9:30 p.m. 

Clerk 

Enterprise Funds cont.: 
Steven Moore 
William Carlisle 
PERS 
First Community Bank 
MT Dept.of Revenue 
Miller Oil Co. 
Oelkers Servicenter 
Sheridan Electric Co-Op 
MDU 

TOTAL 

1536.10 
248.14 
314.74 
528.36 

91.09 
567.18 
199.63 

10.00 
104. 96

$11.673.53 
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